
Birches Primary School 
 
 
World Book Day   Thursday 1 March 
 
Whole School Photograph  Friday 2 March  
 

PTA Events 
      School Disco                                     Friday 9 March     
 
      Beetle Drive                                      Friday 20 April  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Parent Interviews   Tuesday 20 March 
If you wish to discuss your child’s progress, there is an opportunity to talk to their class teacher today from 
2.40pm – 4.15pm (forms have been sent home), or you can arrange for a telephone discussion. 
 
Big Workout Day                                    Wednesday 21 March   -  Sports clothing can be worn 
 
Family Photo Evening                            Wednesday 21 March 
 
Easter Egg Prize Draw                             Thursday 22 March 
I would like to thank Mrs Ritchie for donating two lovely prizes for our Easter Prize Draw for 
the children.  The tickets will be sent out on the week beginning Monday 12 March and the 
draw will take place with the children in school on Thursday 22 March. 
 
Mad Hatters Tea Party  Thursday 22 March - non-uniform day (no charge) 
Mrs Neill, our school cook has arranged a special lunch for our ‘Mad Hatters Tea Party’.  All the children in 
school will be designing and making a special hat to wear at the Mad Hatters Tea Party.   
 
Non-uniform Day   Friday 23 March (no charge) 
 
School Closures 
Monday 19 March    St. Patrick’s Day  School closed    
 

THURSDAY 22 MARCH  

 School bus at 1.00pm 

 P1 – P3 (and older brothers and sisters) can be collected at 1.00pm.   

 All other children to be collected at 1.15pm.   
  

FRIDAY 23 MARCH – No school dinner today 

 P1 – P3 (and older brothers and sisters) can be collected from 12.00pm.   

 All other children to be collected at 12.15pm.   

 School bus at 12.30pm  

 
Monday 26 March – Friday 6 April School Closed for Easter Holidays 
 
 Monday 9 April - School will reopen at the normal time. 
 
 
I would like to wish everyone a safe and happy Easter break. 
Mrs Watson 



 


